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I-10 Mesquite and Vado  
Ramp Closure 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office with El Terrero 
Construction will begin the removal of the westbound ramps at the I/10/Mesquite (exit 151). The 
contractor is scheduled to begin demolition of the westbound ramps on Thursday October 16th 
with detours posted at the I-10/Vado (exit 155).  
 
The eastbound ramp at I-10/Mesquite is scheduled to be open and accessible to the public by 
Friday October 24, 2014.  Motorists will be directed to follow traffic notifications as they are 
posted throughout the work zone.  
 

### 
 

For questions regarding this project please contact Benito Trevino, NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 882-2294, or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information 
Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.  
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